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Our Sixtieth Anniversary Celebrations 
To round off a very full and successful programme of events during our sixtieth year the club will host 

a formal gala banquet in the Gallery, Adare Manor on October 11
th
 next commencing with cocktail 

reception at 6.30 p.m, dinner served at 7pm. 

 

Tickets, which are strictly limited and on a first come first served basis, priced €80.00 per person 

are available through the following: 

 

Shane O Callaghan  Mary Fitzgerald  James Doherty 

087 2748456   087 2670445   061 396376 

 

Adare Manor is making a limited number of double/twin rooms including breakfast available a special 

rate of €250.00 (normal rate €450.00) and these can be booked directly with the hotel on 061-605254. 

 

The President, Directors and members look forward to a memorable evening with friends past and 

present from the motorsport fraternity. 

 

Club Blazers: 

The club blazer, black with club crest on the breast pocket, are available to order from Mike O’Connell 

menswear, Catherine Street, Limerick at a cost of €150 + crest.  

Also suit hire for the 60
th
 anniversary function is available, Suit/Shirt/Bow €50 all in. Please order on 

time to avail of this offer.  Contact Mike directly to order. 061 412091 

 

Club Crest: 

Any club member who wishes to have the Limerick Motor Club crest put on any article of clothing i.e. 

jackets, shirts, T-shirts, etc the crest is available at Robin Archers, Ellen Street, Limerick.  Cost is 

approx €10 per item.  They also supply the base product. 

 

Stage Commanders: 

Training evening for stage commanders will be held in the Charleville Park Hotel, Charleville on 

Monday Sept 1
st
 8pm.   

Contact Richard Talbot: 087 2680732 

 

Hans Device 

An information/demonstration evening on the introduction of the Hans Device (compulsory Jan 09 for 

tarmac events) will take place at the next club meeting September 3
rd
.   

Also: 

An Information Evening to explain the Introduction of the Hans Device 

to Irish Rallying on January 1st 2009 will be held on Thursday 

September the 23
rd
 2008 in the South Court Hotel, Raheen. 8pm.   

In attendance will be: suppliers and Expert advisers on the Hans Device, MI Scrutineers, and 

Competitors who have used the Device. The object of these meetings is 

to discuss any issues regarding the purchase, fitting and proper use of 

the Hans Device and the Purchase of Hans Compatible Helmets and also 

to answer any queries regarding the Retro fitting of Hans Posts on Helmets, 

Suppliers will Not be selling products on the evening they will be 

there to answer any queries and advise on the proper fitting of the 

Hans Device 


